

Borough of Point Pleasant Police Department's Community Watch

Chief Richard P. Larsen Mary Jane Bavais, Resident Coordinator



July 3, 2018

Dear Point Pleasant Merchant,

Please join us in taking part in the 8th Anniversary of the Point Pleasant National Night Out scheduled for Tuesday evening the 7th of August at Community Park, Bridge Avenue.

Many of our community members will be participating in our National Night Out campaign. The committee is coordinating events to involve the citizens of Point Pleasant, law enforcement, civic groups, business and our local officials to participate.

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT is designed to:

- Heighten crime and drug prevention awareness;
- 4 Generate support for, and participation in, local anticrime programs;
- Land Strengthen neighborhood spirit and police-community partnerships; and
- Send a message to criminals letting them know that neighborhoods are organized and are fighting back.

On Tuesday evening the 7th of August we are kicking off a celebration at the Community Park with a variety of activities for the local children that will be coordinated with our local police, fire and first aid departments. Further, we will be asking all residents to display an outdoor light on their front porch that evening to unite our community.

Last year during the event, the committee had provided our residents with a light snack of cotton candy, popcorn and water, all free of charge. We also supply educational materials, prizes, games and craft activities. In order to include all of this, we are relying on donations from local sponsors. Since this cost cannot be included in the municipal budget, we are asking our local business to assist in making a monetary donation and becoming a sponsor of the Borough of Point Pleasant Police Department's Community Watch. As we did last year, we will capture the names of all the sponsors and place them in our program, social media sites and on signs displayed at the event.

All donations are tax deductible and can be made out to: Point Pleasant Police Department
Community Watch; and mailed to: Point Pleasant Police Department, 2233 Bridge Avenue, Point
Pleasant, NJ 08742

In the spirit of community involvement, we are urging everyone to take part in this celebration. Should you have specific questions about the event or about being a sponsor, please feel free to contact me at (732) 998-0092.

Kind regards,

Mary Jang Bavais, Resident Coordinator

Richard P. Larsen, Chief of Police



Borough of Point Pleasant Police Department's Community Watch Chief Richard P. Larsen Mary Jane Bavais, Resident Coordinator



NATIONAL NIGHT OUT APPLICATION

Sponsored by

Point Pleasant Borough Community Watch

Tuesday, August 7th 2018

6:00-9:00 pm

Community Park, Bridge Ave. Point Pleasant Borough We hope you can join us for this event that benefits the health, safety and wellbeing of our community

Applications are accepted for **NON PROFIT GROUPS at the discretion of National Night Out Directors**

Name of Organization or Group: Contact Person: Mailing Address: E-Mail Address Cell Phone# Open to Non profit groups. All groups must provide their own booth, table, chairs and other needed equipment. Set up at 4:00 pm. No groups will be allowed to set up after 5:00pm Description of activity or fund raising product(s): Product exclusivity is not guaranteed. Please Mail Application to: Point Pleasant Borough Community Watch

Please Mail Application to: Point Pleasant Borough Community Watch Point Pleasant Borough Police Department, 2233 Bridge Avenue, Point Pleasant, NJ 08742 E-mail ptborowatch@ptborowatch.org

For any questions please call: Mary Jane Bavais, Resident Coordinator 732-998-0092